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2nd November 2023  
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Remembrance Service  
 
Next week, alongside the rest of the country, we will be marking Remembrance Day at Ely College 
and Bishop Laney Sixth Form.  The school will be holding a service together on the morning of Friday 
10th November with a reading and two-minutes of silence at 11.00am.   
 
We strongly encourage our students to mark this occasion with us by wearing a poppy on the day – 
and in the days leading up to 11th November – if they wish.  House Offices will have a box of poppies 
and students may collect a poppy if a donation has been made, subject to availability.  With Ely 
College being a cashless site, we would be very grateful for donations of £1, or more, being made 
via WisePay rather than asking students to bring cash onto site.  All donations will go to the Poppy 
Appeal.  We are also happy for students who are members of the following organisations to wear 
their uniforms for the whole day on 10th November.  We cannot accommodate students getting 
changed between uniforms. 
 

- The Army Cadet Force 
- The Air Training Corps 
- Sea Cadets 
- The Combined Cadet Force 
- Scouts UK 
- The Volunteer Police Cadets 
- UK Fire Cadets 

 If you have any queries, please get in touch with me: rperkins@elycollege.co.uk   
   
Yours faithfully 
 

  R. Perkins  
   
Mr R Perkins   
Subject Leader of History   
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